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8th June 
Queens Birthday Public holiday - No 
school 
9th June 
Gr 3-6 return to school 
26th June 
End of Term 2 
13th July 
Curriculum Day - No school 
14th July 
Prep - Gr 4 dance program begins 
30th July 
Australian Maths Competition 
(optional Gr 3-6) 

Monday 25th:  
Student free day 
School Council meeting - WebEx 7pm 

Tuesday 26th:  
Prep - Gr 2 return to school 
Gr 3 - 6 continue online learning 

Wednesday 27th:  
 

Thursday 28th:  
 

Friday 29th:  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for the support you have given 

the staff at Kerrimuir PS over the last  

6 weeks of remote learning. At Kerrimuir 

we recognise that teachers and parents are all in this together 

and we are fortunate to have a strong school and community 

team.  

Thank you to all the staff members who have volunteered over 

the last six weeks to assist with onsite learning for students. It is 

testament to their commitment to the students of Kerrimuir that 

so many were willing to assist with this. 

I understand how challenging this time has been for many  

families and I am looking forward to Tuesday when the Prep, 

Grade 1 and Grade 2 students return to school.  

It would be nice to think that school will return for our junior  

students next week and we will all pick up where we left off; 

however, we need to recognise that the world has shifted and 

things at school will not be exactly the same as when the  

students left at the end of term one.  

Some of these changes include the staggered start and end to 

school each day, saying goodbye at the gate instead of the 

classroom, assigned play areas for year levels, and the senior 

students missing for a while longer. 

These changes may cause moments of anxiety for some children, 

even though they are also excitedly anticipating returning to 

school. We want to reassure you that this is completely normal. 

We have been telling our children for weeks that they need to 

stay home to stay safe, and now we are telling them it is okay 

to leave home and go back to school. 

We encourage you to talk to your children about these  

changes. Reassure them that they will be safe, and that you or 

another family member will be there to pick them up each day. 

Give your child time to adjust and please keep us informed if 

any of your children are struggling.  

 

Principalõs  
Message: 

Michael McLean 
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On Monday we have a pupil free day so that the teachers can prepare for the studentsõ  

return the next day. It will be strange to have so many staff members back on site at one 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday we ask that all students wear their house t-shirt to school under their school 

jumpers or jackets. This will assist us with grouping for collection at the end of the day.  

Please remember that all adults need to practice social distancing at the gate when  

dropping off or waiting for your children.  

 

On another note, I have been advised by the local council that they will be changing the 

parking signs at the front of the school from 2 minute parking to No Parking (kiss and 

drop) during drop off and pick up times. Please be aware that this is happening and there 

will be parking inspectors around issuing fines to drivers that leave their vehicle in these  

areas.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Michael McLean 
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Principalõs message 



CARE Awards 

Congratulations to this weekõs  

winners of the  

Kerrimuir CARE Awards! 

These students have all been recognised by their 

teachers last week for an achievement related to 

one of our four school CARE values.  
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Jason L  - Prep A 

For remembering to finger-spell before writing a word.  Mrs Prasad 

Audrey J - Prep B 
For demonstrating persistence with challenging tasks. Well done for always trying your personal best!   

Miss McKenna 

Kazuma W - Prep D 
For working so hard during remote learning. You are trying so hard in our sessions each day and are  

completing all of the home learning tasks. You should be very proud of yourself.  Ms Thien 

Anise H -  1B 

You have produced a spectacular narrative this week! Way to go on your detailed writing! Miss Bilski 

Michael X - 2A 
For always being highly motivated, producing work to an excellent  standard and always contributing and 

listening to the teacher and class mates during our WebEx meetings. Mrs Rushton 

Alfred C - 2A 
For always being organised, focused and ready to learn for every WebEx session. You are always ready to 

contribute and upload tasks of a high standard.  Mrs Rushton 

Jaden L - 2B 
For always turning up to his WebEx meetings with a smile on his face and willingness to participate!  

Amazing work Jaden!! Keep it up. Miss Huysmans 

Isabel L - 2C 
For your fantastic Reading and Writing task responses during Remote Learning. It has been a joy to receive 

such descriptive and entertaining pieces ð truly well done!  Mrs Pollock 

Felix X - 3A 
For taking on challenges with a smile. Felix it cannot be easy starting at a new school during these times, but 
you have been a champion, completing tasks and participating in WebEx meetings with a smile! You are a 

superstar!  Miss K 

Howe W - 3A 
For being a respectful participant and learner when using online learning platforms. You use chat functions in 
respectful and mindful ways and always remember to say thank you when responding to emails. Good 

work!  Miss K 

Ellie D - 3/4A 
For showing great responsibility and commitment to her learning and going beyond what is expected in 

tasks. Well done Ellie!  Mr McGrath 

Congratulations to this weeks winners of the  

Kerrimuir CARE Awards! 

These students have been recognised by their teachers 

for an achievement related to one of our four school 

CARE values. 
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Diya T - 3/4A 
For displaying dedication and focus during remote learning and producing some great writing pieces.  

Well done Diya!  Mr McGrath 

Amelia B - 4A 
For showing a great commitment to her learning. Well done on submitting all of your tasks, keep it up!  

Miss Mitchell 

Charlie S - 4B 
For consistently completing his work to a high standard, putting in 100% effort and always a positive  

approach to his learning. Well done, Charlie!  Miss Salvitti 

Scott M - 5C 
Always first on WebEx and continues to ask great questions and finishes work to the best of his ability.  

Well done Scott.  Mr Wegener 

Will W - 6A 
For your ongoing commitment to your learning at home. You are on WebEx everyday and hand in your 

work on time. What a fantastic effort, well done! Miss Liston 

Charlie C - 6B 
For taking pride in your work and consistently completing set tasks to your utmost capability. Super!   

Mr Van Koll 

 

Art - Julia 

Audrey J - PB 
Well done Audrey for consistently completing all the art activities, which are always colourful and  

beautifully done.   

Chelsea T - 2B 
Well done Chelsea for creating an interactive game out of your treasure map. I like that you gave yourself 

an extra challenge, with fantastic results.   

Isabella X - 6B 
Well done Isabella for putting in time and effort to create some amazing art over the last few weeks.  

 

Japanese - Sensei 

Jimmy W - 4A  

For being so creative in Hiragana learning. Well done, Jimmy.  

Ruby E - 6A 

For always doing her best in making KPS information book. Keep up your good work.   
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LUNCH ORDERS 

Balanced Living will be offering Lunch  

orders from Tuesday 9th June 2020.   

 

Their new daily cut off time for orders to 

be placed is 8am.   

No orders will be processed after  

this time. 

 

To order visit www.flexischools.com.au 

and register your Childs name, Class and 

School. 

CANTEEN 

A reminder the canteen will be closed 

for counter sales until further notice. 

SCHOOL BANKING 

There will be no school banking until  

further notice. 

 


